Happy Holidays
from Parkhurst Financial Services

With the Holiday Season in full swing and Christmas and New Year’s fast approaching, we hope everyone has been enjoying this special time with family and friends. 

In this time as we reflect, our firm feels fortunate to have such a great group of clients.  Many of you have been with our firm for 20, 30 and even 40 years and because of these long-lasting relationships, we are now fortunate to be working with second and in some cases third generations of your families. 

As you may recall, years ago, we had several clients suggest to us that we make charitable donations in lieu of holiday gifts.  As we continue to honor this request, we have made contributions in the spirit of the season and throughout the year to the following charities in your honor:

UH Rainbow Babies and Children’s Hospital
The Greater Cleveland Food Bank
The American Cancer Society
The American Heart Association
Hospice of the Western Reserve
Head for the Cure
Special Olympics
Northern Ohio Fire Fighters
Knights of Columbus
Fraternal Order of Police
Project BEAR
USO

 As we close out 2018 we would like to offer you and your families our warmest thoughts and best wishes for a Wonderful Holiday and a Prosperous New Year.

From all of us at Parkhurst Financial Services,
Jim    Jon    Angel   Nicole   Kyra

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note, our office will be closed on Monday, December 24th and Tuesday, December 25th.
